
 

 

QUORUM NOTICE OF THE CHEVELON BUTTE ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT #5 GOVERNING BOARD 

 

Public notice is hereby given that three (3) or more Governing Board Members of 
Chevelon Butte Elementary School District #5 will be holding their Annual Board 

Retreat at Pine-Strawberry Elementary School District Board Room on 
Wednesday, August 12, 2020 from 10 am to 4 pm. 

 

NOTE: NO ACTION WILL BE TAKEN 

 

For more information contact Chevelon Butte Elementary School District Office 
at 1-928-535-4729.  

www.chevelonbutte.org 

Policy BE in Policy Bridge 

 

Posted: August 11, 2020 

 

http://www.chevelonbutte.org/

